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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 Notice of the Draft 2018-2019 Federal Student Aid Application Materials
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO APRIL 19, 2017
An Electronic Announcement was posted on April 17, 2017, with a notice of the draft 2018-2019 Federal Student Aid Application Materials. The community is invited to review the updated draft documents and submit comments on or before June 16, 2017. The updated draft of the 2018-2019 FAFSA, the updated draft of the 2018-2019 SAR and the updated draft of the 2018-2019 SAR acknowledgment can be viewed on the link below. There are also some changes to the application; those changes are explained in the FAFSA Enhancements Summary documents. The 2018-2019 Paper Summary of Enhancements and 2018-2019 Web Summary of Enhancements documents can be found on the website link below. Below we have also included the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/041717Draft20182019FederalStudentAidApplicationMaterials.html
Respectfully,

Rafael Gonzalez

President

R. Gonzalez Management, Inc.

3560 S. La Cienega Blvd. Ste. G

Los Angeles,  CA 90016

(323)730-8700 ext. 239

(323)730-8701 fax
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